
Dear Families 
 

Miss Lightfoot is hosting a new fun, Pop Choir for children in years 3 and 4.  Children 
will learn and sing age-appropriate songs from the pop music genre. 
 

This will be on a Monday after school, 3.15 – 4.15pm.   
 
This will start on Monday 10th September and the last session will be on Monday 10th 

December. 
 
 

If you would like to register interest for your child to attend, please click on the 
following link: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/j51UFuuuSu  
 
There are a limited number of places available and you will receive text confirmation 

if your child has been allocated a place. 
 
There is no charge for this club. 

 
Kind regards. 

 
School Admin 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/j51UFuuuSu

